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natasha@sblafco.org

From: Carolyn Chaney <cchaney@sfsu.edu>
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 3:31 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Do not convert prime ag land into housing

Please deny the City’s proposal and prevent the conversion of 148.3 acres of important 
agricultural land in Lompoc.  

 Approval of this project would threaten unique and important prime farmland and undermine local 

agricultural production.  We need to eat...don't you? 

 There is sufficient, vacant undeveloped land within the City’s current boundaries to accommodate the City’s 

housing needs. It is far better to build housing as infill than to scatter it outward into agricultural land. 
 

Carolyn Chaney & Curt Nehring (taxpayers in Lompoc) 
"Tell me, what do you plan to do with your one wild and precious life?" Mary Oliver 
“Of all the paths you take in life, make sure a few of them are dirt.”  John Muir 


